
REMINDER TO REGISTER FOR THE SECOND NCLGA INTERACTIVE WORKSHOP on  
MONDAY JULY 11th 

REGISTER NOW via the Eventbrite link below. Please ensure your ladies section is 
represented at this workshop with the opportunity to work with colleagues from England 
Golf.  Refreshments will be provided. 

In July 2019 the NCLGA Council meeting was used to offer club representatives an opportunity to 
discuss a range of golf issues, including county communications and the introduction of the WHS. 
This new style event was well received and it was always intended that it would be repeated. The 
pandemic has, of course, prevented this until now, but the County Executive are delighted, once 
again, to invite all clubs to attend an interactive worksop on July 11th at Beeston Fields Golf 
Club from 10.30am to 12.45pm. 

The discussion topics for this session have been chosen to reflect the issues that are consistently 
raised as being of importance to women!s sections and are also areas that have been given 
greater prominence through the experience of golf during the pandemic. The discussions will 
enable us to reflect on this but also to consider ways to move forward as individual clubs and as a 
county.


The four topics are:

1. Social Media and Communications - the digital platform age

2. Development - how to attract and retain women members

3. Volunteering and Governance - the practicalities of running a women!s section

4. Women in Golf Charter - find out how your club can become involved


At the workshop we will be joined by colleagues from England Golf, who will lead the group 
discussions:

• Mark Romasiuk, Regional Manager (Central) 

• Lauren Spray, Women and Girls in Golf Manager 

• Emily Rowbottom, Club Support Officer (Central)

• Matt Draper, Club, County and Membership Senior Manager


There will also be opportunity to discuss any other issues/concerns related to golf in the County 
with ourselves and the England Golf officers. 


We hope that as many clubs as possible will be represented at the workshop. Each club may 
send up to two representatives. 


Please use the link below to let us know who will be attending from your section by July 1st as 
this will help us to prepare the workshop groups and the catering. Please make separate 
bookings for each representative attending from your club. (If you have specific dietary 
requirements, please contact Beeston GC directly regarding this)  

https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/women-in-golf-charter-workshop-
tickets-360474387597 

Best wishes, 

Eva Glasby County President  
Audrey Macmillan  County Captain 

https://eur01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.eventbrite.co.uk%2Fe%2Fwomen-in-golf-charter-workshop-tickets-360474387597&data=05%7C01%7Cmark.romasiuk%40englandgolf.org%7Ce3e1f34c25d14fb7d7f608da495c4d0d%7Cc77dd947aff34e84a21dcc0064ec13fe%7C0%7C0%7C637902958030111827%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=D6KWDNzr2Nb6rTRLlK1ofJjm9Itmzpj0mz8dR4Zco28%3D&reserved=0
https://eur01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.eventbrite.co.uk%2Fe%2Fwomen-in-golf-charter-workshop-tickets-360474387597&data=05%7C01%7Cmark.romasiuk%40englandgolf.org%7Ce3e1f34c25d14fb7d7f608da495c4d0d%7Cc77dd947aff34e84a21dcc0064ec13fe%7C0%7C0%7C637902958030111827%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=D6KWDNzr2Nb6rTRLlK1ofJjm9Itmzpj0mz8dR4Zco28%3D&reserved=0

